
 

We are going to hold our final parents meeting for Home Farm 

on Monday 24th April at 3.30pm.  Please could we ask that you 

complete the medical form/permission slip that was sent home 

(if you haven't already) and bring that into the school to          

Mrs Badger, as we will need to let Home Farm know about the     

children's dietary/medical and emotional needs in readiness for 

their stay.  Please could we also remind you that the payment 

deadline for the residential is Friday 28th April and all 

monies remaining needs to be paid via your child's 

MCAS app under  outstanding payments.  Thank  you. 

Year 4 Home Farm         

Residential  

Just a gentle reminder that if your child is absent from 

school, please contact the school office on  02380 776397 or 

send us an email on info@wordsworthprimary.co.uk before 

9.30am.  We also have a voicemail facility which is open 

24hrs a day so please leave us a message. 

Southampton City Council have outlined to all schools, any 

families flying to another country for medical reasons or to 

support families with medical issues, the leave of absence 

will not be authorised if the medical procedures can be 

completed within the UK, with the access to our NHS.  

If you are attending a religious celebration or an other 

event, please could you obtain a Leave of Absence form 

from the school office. 

Hamish and Milo Wellbeing Resources; a comprehensive    

emotions curriculum and range of SEMH intervention            

programmes.  We provide the framework, language and      

content for courageous conversations about mental health and 

emotions - helping primary-aged children to develop emotional 

literacy skills to feel heard and thrive in life and learning. 

Please click on the link below for information regarding    

Wordsworths Hamish and Milo intervention: 

https://hamishandmilo.org/wordsworth-primary-school-

southampton-hampshire/ 

Click the link for more info: 

https://fb.me/e/11TIUET6L 

Thursday 27th April: 

Year 2 SATS Meeting in the Gallery at 3.30pm 

Year 1 visit to Hillier’s - Tuesday 2nd May 

Its not too late to contribute to our visit to Hillier’s on 

2nd May for our Year 1 children.  You will be able to 

make a payment via your child's MCAS account.  Click 

on Trips/Visits, ‘Available’ tab, click on the trip and add 

to the basket.  You will then be able to pay by debit 

card. 



AVON TYRELL 

Please click here for the information that 

was shown at the Parents Meeting for Avon 

Tyrell.   

Avon Tyrell is now on MCAS under Trip/

Visits under the “Available” tab to make 

your deposit payments.  Deposits need to be 

made by Friday 21st April. The remaining cost 

will need to be paid by Friday 21st July. 

Class Photos: 

Just a reminder that school class photos are on:  

 Thursday 4th May 

 Friday 5th May 

Bank Holiday Reminders: 

 Monday 1st May 

 Monday 8th May 

SPORTS DAY! 

Sports Days this year will be held on two separate 

days for each Key Stage. 

Tuesday 23rd May – Year R, 1 and 2 

Thursday 25th May – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Our wonderful hard working Year 6’s will be sitting their 

SAT’s the week beginning Tuesday 9th May. 

A reminder that breakfast will be provided for Year 6 by 

the school that week from 8am. 

Our awesome Year 2’s will also be doing their SATS     

booklets in a relaxed environment the week beginning the 

15th May. 

Good luck Year 2 and 6, we know all of you will do your 

best and do yourselves proud. 

https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4011&type=pdf

